
 

 

          TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

9/4/14 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                            

 

Meeting was brought to order at 6:30. President Mark reminded everyone that the Aides Ride for Life is next 

Saturday, October 13th. All we have to do is cook the chicken. 

 

Because of the cancelled BBQ on August 23rd, Mark rescheduled it for September 27th. Kathleen told us that the 

Robotics club will help. More on this next week. The proceeds will be towards the general fund. 

 

We were reminded that District Governor, Pat Kriebel, will be visiting our club on October 2nd and would like to 

meet with our board members at 6 PM. 

 

Darlynne told us that some details have to be worked out with the Apple Harvest Festival and will inform us as 

details come together. 

 

Mike Brainard told us that he talked with the timer and reconfirmed for the October 19th date. He will e-mail 

everyone the completed registrations and we can each print out and get started with signing people up. Mike 

suggested we try to get the registration fee when we talk to runners so we can start getting money in. 

A new revamped logo will also be coming. Mike has the design and will send it along with the registration form. 

 

Mike asked us to try to get sponsors for the T-shirts and Bill will do the bibs. 

 

Ben G. told us that he saw John Kotun last week and Martha is still in rehab but should be coming home soon. He is 

already mapping out his bike route. 

 

Mike Jimenez told the club that he signed up for the Fit for Foundation Contest. That will be attached to the e-mail 

with this week’s minutes. 

 

Our newest Exchange Student was introduced. She is Andy from Mexico. Both Lennart and Andy were asked how 

their first week of school went and they said that they went to orientation on Wednesday and now are getting settled 

with a routine. 

 

Mark also reminded us that we will be doing an Election Day BBQ again this year it will be November 4th. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Dinner Schedule 
9/11/14 B & D Overbaugh 

9/18/14 K & T Overbaugh 

9/25/14 Starkweather/VanDoren 

10/2/14 Zgola/Andrew 

  

           Speaker Schedule 
9/11/14 M. Maguire 

9/18/14 Club Assembly 

9/25/14 L. Mitchell 

10/2/14 Club Assembly 



 

 
 

HAPPY DOLLARS 
 

$1 from Zoren for Lennart doing good work for him 

around his house 

$1 from Ben C. for the awesome dinner tonight 

$1 from Kym for hubby flying in daughter-in-law for 

the weekend 

$1 from Kathleen for being glad the Exchange Students 

are here 

$1 from Mike Maguire for glad school has started 

$1 from Frank for family being home and having an old 

fashioned picnic with sack races and a jumping frog 

contest. 

$1 from Peggy for meeting a writing deadline 

$1 from Kym for having “Ruby” in her room 

$1 from Ben G. for having his daughters home 



 

$1 from Mark for having the largest member turnout 

for dinner 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Saturday, September 27, 2014 Chicken BBQ      
 

 

Sunday, October 19, 2014 Chris Bond Run   

 

 

Tuesday, November 4, 2014 Election Day BBQ     
 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

FOUR WAY TEST  

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

Germany           Mexico                   

                 


